
From:  David Petruccelli 
To: Helen Donaldson 
CC: Chris Pirone 
Date:  9/4/2014 9:23 AM 
Subject:  Pamela Rd 
Attachments: Pamela Rd.htm 
 
Good morning, 
Our comments at this point are that the street needs hydrants, hydrants should be approximately 500 feet apart. 
There are two hydrants on Alice each approximately 700+/- from where Pamela Rd will intersect. There is also a hydrant around 
the corner on Abby Ln about 250 ft from Pamela, the next hydrant is up at Crestview. I printed out a GIS with some measurements 
and markups and will scan that and email it to you. 
 
David/Rico/.... 
  
  
  
David Petruccelli, Fire Captain 
Portland Fire Department 
Fire Prevention Bureau 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 
  
Ph. 207-874-8400 
petruccellid@portlandmaine.gov 


